Crab board
to meet

- KODIAK - The Alaska King
Crab Marketing  and Quality
Control Board will hold its
annual meeting in the Dover
Room of the Holiday Inn in
Anchorage, March 2 and 3,
1977.

The public hearings -will
begin at 1:30 pm., March 2.
JIndividuals and companies in-
volved in the king crab indus-
try are invited to attend and
participate in the public hear-
ing. Written comments will be
accepted by, the board if per-
sonal attendance is not possible.

In addition to matters of
usual concern to the board,
there will be a public cutting

of random samples, drawn from
processors’™ warehouses at 3:30
p.m. on March 2.

Further information on the
meeting may be obtained from
George A. Hajdu, secretary to
the board, at P.O. Box 686,
Kodiak, Alaska 99615. Phone
907-486-5750.




